
Dear Parent/Carer,

Wewill shortly have completed our first term at Laurel Park School. I would like to take this

opportunity to thank you for all your help and support along the way in our journey tomaking this

school an outstanding provision for young people within the local community of Palmers Green

and Southgate.

In order to continue striving forward, wewould verymuch like to hear from you about your views

on how the school is doing so far.With that in mind, wewould appreciate your time in completing

the following survey about the improvements that have beenmade.

The survey should take nomore than 5minutes to complete and can be found here:

https://forms.gle/J9dwvJTU6TtrPbPcA

Wewould appreciate it if this survey is completed no later than Friday 12th January at 3.00pm.

Wishing you and your loved ones an enjoyable break over the winter holidays.

Your sincerely

Ms N Gray
MsNGray

Lead Practitioner for Personal Development, Safeguarding,Wellbeing and Careers

https://forms.gle/J9dwvJTU6TtrPbPcA

